

Dear Sir.

We require that Warrington Borough Council scrap the entire Preferred Development Option plan.

We require that the 'aspirations for massive growth', the adverse impacts of which would significantly and demonstrably outweigh any supposed benefits, be forthwith abandoned and that Warrington Borough Council concentrate on delivering a draft local plan which reflects the true needs and aspirations of the residents of Warrington.

We require Warrington Borough Council to discontinue any plans for changing the Green Belt boundaries.

We require that the housing target is significantly reduced to reflect true local need rather than through any forced, unsustainable growth of the town.

We require an environmentally friendly plan which is genuinely based on community and citizen led needs rather than one which is land speculator / developer led. A plan which respects, protects and reflects our historical and cultural identity, our landscape, greenbelt, green fields and natural habitats and which contributes positively to our health and wellbeing.

We insist on our right to 'self-determination' and insist that we are granted fair and genuine opportunity at all times and in all circumstances to participate fully and effectively in shaping our future and the future of the town we live in.

Yours faithfully,

